B. S. in Ranch Management and Agricultural leadership (RMAL)
Monday October 9, 2023

The Academic Planning Committee (APC) was asked to review a proposal for a  B.S. in Ranch Management and Agricultural Leadership.  The college has funding from several donors and there are three faculty positions that are in the process of being filled to staff the new program.  The committee is supportive of the new program.  Our approval is conditional upon the Ag College receiving formal acknowledgement from other colleges/departments that are providing courses in the new program that they can teach the additional students.

